
Randwick Primary School: 
Resilience, Passion, Success

NEWSLETTER 23rd September 2022

Student Teachers

We will be welcoming two student teachers to school on Monday.  
Miss Smith will be completing her placement in Owls and Miss 

Wood in Kestrels until Christmas.

We are looking forward to them joining the team.

Data Collection Sheets

If you have any changes to the information we hold in school 
about your child, can you please return your data collection 

sheets as soon as possible.

Immunisation Permissions

Please return your immunisation forms as soon as possible.  
These need to be returned even if you are not consenting to the 

immunisation.

PFoRs Halloween Disco

Your child will be bringing home a booking form for the 
Halloween disco on the 21st October.  Please return these to the 

school office as soon as possible.

Many thanks

Admin

Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 17th October 
are booked by midnight 
Tuesday 11th October.

We are now able to offer 
cooked lunches on 

Wednesday 19th October 
so please book your child’s 

meal as normal.

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

ATTENDANCE

If you wish to request an 
absence from school for 

reasons other than an illness or 
medical please can you contact 
the school office for an Absence 

Request Form.

Please be aware that all 
requested absences during 
term time for non medical 

reasons or exceptional 
circumstances will be classed as 

unauthorised in line with 
government guidance. 

VACANCIES

We are looking to appoint a part time TA for 4 
hours, one day a week to support in class.

This is a temporary position until Christmas.  
If you would like further information please 

contact the school office.



EVENT AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

10th October

Tuesday

11th October

CROSS COUNTRY/SINGING 

CLUB

Cross Country Club (will need 
PE kit)

Singing Club

Please book school lunches for 

week commencing 17th Oct by 

midnight

Wednesday

12th October

Forest School 

Owls/ Y1 am

Y6 pm –

please ensure you child wears 
appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with old 

trainers or wellingtons

PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD 
HAS A PACKED LUNCH FOR 

TODAY AS OUR KITCHEN IS 

CLOSED.

Computing Club

Gardening Club (will need old 

clothes, gardening gloves and a 
trowel)

Forest school After School 

Club 

Pre booked sessions –please 
book directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseas

onsforestschool

Thursday 

13th October

Friday

14th October

PE sessions for Buzzards, 

Kestrels and Hawks

Please can the children wear 

PE kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


This year we are running a Off By Heart poetry competition. We are 
asking all classes to learn one poem a term Off By Heart

The children will be reciting their poems in class for a performance on 
the last celebration worship of each term. Children will also be able to 

learn a poem or recite their own work at the celebration worship. 

Sparrowhawks – Life Doesn’t Frighten Me
Kestrels – The Dentist and the Crocodile

Buzzards – The North Wind
Owls – Incy Wincy Spider

Here is the link (https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ej-
jqZEZbdUfEbJjtp1CAa6z-JCm63-oVLlUlqbgUAI/edit?usp=sharing) for 

the poems for each class and I look forward to hearing them recited at 
the end of term.

The best way of learning a poem is not to try and do it all at once. 
Little and often, line by line, is often the best approach. 

Get learning and good luck.....!

Poetry is a story
that is so good
it doesn't need

complete sentences

Mr Hodgkinson

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ej-jqZEZbdUfEbJjtp1CAa6z-JCm63-oVLlUlqbgUAI/edit?usp=sharing

